
COUNTY OF YOLO 
Office of the County Administrator 

 
 

 

Beth Gabor 625 Court Street, Room 202 ▪ Woodland, CA 95695 
Public Information Officer (530) 666-8150 ▪ FAX (530) 668-4029 
 www.yolocounty.org 

Patrick S. Blacklock 
County Administrator 

 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Beth Gabor, Public Information Officer 
February 2, 2011 (530) 666-8042 [w] ▪ (530) 219-8464 [c] 
 
 

2009-2010 Annual Report Online  
 
(Woodland, CA) – This week, the Yolo County Board of Supervisors received the 2009-2010 Annual 
Report which is now available for the public to view online at www.yolocounty.org (go to: Government 
> About Us > Reports & Publications). 
 
Annually, the Yolo County Administrator prepares a summary report which highlights countywide 
accomplishments in the prior fiscal year.  The annual report also provides an overview of the operations 
and financial condition of the county.  The 2009-2010 Annual Report is a compilation of departmental 
highlights and operating indicators for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2010, as well as the Citizen’s 
Financial Report compiled by the Office of the Auditor-Controller/Treasurer-Tax Collector. 
 
“The level of service we continue to provide is remarkable given that our total number of employees has 
shrunk 24% and we now have the smallest County workforce we have seen in 20 years,” said Patrick 
Blacklock, Yolo County Administrator.  “It is through the leadership of the Board of Supervisors and the 
commitment and innovation of our employees that we continue to provide all these services.” 
 
“Besides providing a summary of our organization’s many accomplishments in 2009-2010, the annual 
report is also a good resource for understanding county government,” said Yolo County Board of 
Supervisors Chair Matt Rexroad.  “I think many would be surprised by the variety and breadth of 
services our county employees provide on a daily basis to each and every resident of Yolo County.” 
 
The Yolo County 2009-2010 Annual Report can be found by visiting www.yolocounty.org (go to: 
Government > About Us > Reports & Publications).  For more information, contact Beth Gabor, Yolo 
County Public Information Officer at (530) 666-8042. 
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